M GITIE] I| Office KCBA <office@kcba.org.in>

Port User's Meeting to be conducted at 4:00 p.m. on May 24, 2024

Tushar Patel <tushar.patel@deendayalport.gov.in> Mon, May 20, 2024 at 1:30 PM
To: info <info@gccikandla.com>, secretary <secretary@kcba.org.in>, office <office@kcba.org.in>
Cc: GRV Prasada Rao <trafficmanager@deendayalport.gov.in>, Sudipta Banerjee <srdtm@deendayalport.gov.in>

Dear Sir,

| am directed by Traffic Manager to inform you that the Port User's Meeting will be conducted at 4:00 p.m.
on May 24, 2024, in the Board Room of the AO Building, Gandhidham. Hence, you are
requested to make it convenient attend the same please.

Thanks & regards,

Tushar Patel

Senior Assistant Traffic Manager (General)
Deendayal Port Authority



